
QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYS 
COMMITTEE 
 
“Would the chairman of the Transport and Highways Committee please 
outline for members what the department guidelines are for work in kind, for 
example if a developer is offering to remedy highways problems with their 
own workforce while they are doing their own adjacent development?” 
 
 
Councillor Jason Zadrozny 
 
 
WRITTEN RESPONSE FROM COUNCILLOR RICHARD JACKSON 
CHAIRMAN OF THE TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYS COMMITTEE 
 
 
“May I thank Councillor Zadrozny for his question. 
 
Where a developer proposes additional highway works beyond those required 
by the planning approval, for example resurfacing adjacent footways to 
enhance the appearance of the development, these can often be managed 
through an existing legal agreement with the County Council (s38, s278 etc).  
If that is not the case the County Council may require details of the 
developer’s contractor’s insurance and experience of working in the highway. 
 
Thank you, Chairman.” 
 


